
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00371 - LG&E rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:31:00 PM

Dear   Ms. Adams:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Louisville Gas & Electric  Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00371. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00371

Thank you again for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Sharon Adams [
Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 9:11 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Reject LG&E's proposed rate increase (Case No 2016-00371)

Dear Public Service Commission,

I am writing you today to request that you reject LG&E's proposed rate increases (Case No 2016-00371). The jump
in flat-cost service fees is bad for both for families and our environment.  By seeking increased revenue through
service fees as opposed to usage fees LG&E is removing the cost incentives for consumers to reduce their energy
use.  Working families who are looking to reduce their monthly expenses by cutting back on their energy use will
see a fair drop on their utility bills for their efforts if cost increases are fixed.

This also presents a missed opportunity for Kentucky's environment as households see no motivation for reducing
the amount of energy provided from coal burning power plants that harm our air and water.

For these reasons I am asking that you reject LG&E's proposed rate increases.

Sharon Adams
2401 Massie School Rd
Lagrange, KY 40031

andrew.melnykovych
Received



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00371 - LG&E rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:32:00 PM

Dear Mr. Bowman:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Louisville Gas & Electric  Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00371. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00371

Thank you again for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Bill Bowman 
Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 5:24 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Reject LG&E's proposed rate increase (Case No 2016-00371)

Dear Public Service Commission,

I am writing you today to request that you reject LG&E's proposed rate increases (Case No 2016-00371). The jump
in flat-cost service fees is bad for both for families and our environment.  By seeking increased revenue through
service fees as opposed to usage fees LG&E is removing the cost incentives for consumers to reduce their energy
use.  Working families who are looking to reduce their monthly expenses by cutting back on their energy use will
see a fair drop on their utility bills for their efforts if cost increases are fixed.

I'm a customer of LG&E and I completely reject the need to charge a higher monthly fee.  We need incentives, not
dis-incentives, to address the need to cut energy usage.

This also presents a missed opportunity for Kentucky's environment as households see no motivation for reducing
the amount of energy provided from coal burning power plants that harm our air and water.

For these reasons I am asking that you reject LG&E's proposed rate increases.

http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00371
andrew.melnykovych
Received



Bill Bowman
2623 Valletta Rd
Louisville, KY 40205



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00371 - LG&E rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:35:00 PM

Dear Ms. Carter:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Louisville Gas & Electric  Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00371. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00371

Thank you again for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Linda Carter [
Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 12:01 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Reject LG&E's proposed rate increase (Case No 2016-00371)

Dear Public Service Commission,

I am writing you today to request that you reject LG&E's proposed rate increases (Case No 2016-00371). The jump
in flat-cost service fees is bad for both for families and our environment.  By seeking increased revenue through
service fees as opposed to usage fees LG&E is removing the cost incentives for consumers to reduce their energy
use.  Working families who are looking to reduce their monthly expenses by cutting back on their energy use will
see a fair drop on their utility bills for their efforts if cost increases are fixed.

This also presents a missed opportunity for Kentucky's environment as households see no motivation for reducing
the amount of energy provided from coal burning power plants that harm our air and water.

For these reasons I am asking that you reject LG&E's proposed rate increases.

Linda Carter
4412 Dannywood Rd
Louisville, KY 40220

andrew.melnykovych
Received



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00371 - LG&E rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:36:00 PM

Dear   Ms. Cunningham:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Louisville Gas & Electric  Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00371. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00371

Thank you again for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Kate Cunningham [
Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 11:39 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Reject LG&E's proposed rate increase (Case No 2016-00371)

Dear Public Service Commission,

I am writing you today to request that you reject LG&E's proposed rate increases (Case No 2016-00371). The jump
in flat-cost service fees is bad for both for families and our environment.  By seeking increased revenue through
service fees as opposed to usage fees LG&E is removing the cost incentives for consumers to reduce their energy
use.  Working families who are looking to reduce their monthly expenses by cutting back on their energy use will
see a fair drop on their utility bills for their efforts if cost increases are fixed.

Increasing flat fees per household, regardless of usage, is regressive and punishes low income families.

This also presents a missed opportunity for Kentucky's environment as households see no motivation for reducing
the amount of energy provided from coal burning power plants that harm our air and water.

For these reasons I am asking that you reject LG&E's proposed rate increases.

andrew.melnykovych
Received



Kate Cunningham
8606 whipps bend
louisville, KY 40222



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00371 - LG&E rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:36:00 PM

Dear Mr. Darst:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Louisville Gas & Electric  Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00371. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00371

Thank you again for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Tim Darst 
Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 7:05 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Reject LG&E's proposed rate increase (Case No 2016-00371)

Dear Public Service Commission,

I am writing you today to request that you reject LG&E's proposed rate increases (Case No 2016-00371). The jump
in flat-cost service fees is bad for both for families and our environment.  By seeking increased revenue through
service fees as opposed to usage fees LG&E is removing the cost incentives for consumers to reduce their energy
use.  Working families who are looking to reduce their monthly expenses by cutting back on their energy use will
see a fair drop on their utility bills for their efforts if cost increases are fixed.

This also presents a missed opportunity for Kentucky's environment as households see no motivation for reducing
the amount of energy provided from coal burning power plants that harm our air and water.

For these reasons I am asking that you reject LG&E's proposed rate increases.

Tim Darst
1534 Quadrant Avenue
Louisville, KY 40205

andrew.melnykovych
Received



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "Jim Denny"
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00371 - LG&E rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:25:00 PM

Dear  Mr. Denny:
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Louisville Gas & Electric  Co. for an adjustment in
rates.
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00371. It would be helpful if you would please
refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00371
 
Thank you again for your interest in this matter.
 
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 

From: Jim Denny  
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:12 PM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Subject: RE: (Case No 2016-00371)
 
3013 Tremont Drive
Louisville KY  40205
 

Jim Denny
The Source, Inc.
502-241-8888
 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) [mailto:Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 10:42 AM
To: Jim Denny
Subject: RE: (Case No 2016-00371)
 
Mr. Denny:

andrew.melnykovych
Received



 
In order to enter your comment into the case record, we need to know your place of residence.
 
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 

From: Jim Denny  
Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 11:53 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: (Case No 2016-00371)
Importance: High
 
I am writing you today to request that you reject LG&E's proposed rate increases (Case No 2016-
00371).
 
The proposed rate increase is insanely stupid!  It takes away the motivation to conserve energy. 
Billing should never be flat rate based and should be based on consumption that provides motivation
to conserve and more fairly assesses those that use it.  And flat rates disproportionately hurt lower
income families.
 
Please reject LG & E’s proposal as it is absolutely ludicrous!
 
 

Jim Denny
The Source, Inc.

 

No virus found in this message.
Checked by AVG - www.avg.com
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From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00371 - LG&E rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:30:00 PM

Dear Ms. Givens:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Louisville Gas & Electric  Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00371. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00371

Thank you again for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Nancy Givens 
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 2:28 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Reject LG&E's proposed rate increase (Case No 2016-00371)

Dear Public Service Commission,

I am writing you today to request that you reject LG&E's proposed rate increases (Case No 2016-00371). The jump
in flat-cost service fees is bad for families and our environment. By seeking increased revenue through service fees
as opposed to usage fees LG&E is removing the cost incentives for consumers to reduce their energy use.

This sends the wrong market signals and is the wrong direction to take. Cutting energy use is important to reducing
environmental pollution and global climate change, and working families who are looking to reduce their monthly
expenses by cutting back on their energy use will not see a fair drop on their utility bills for their efforts if cost
increases are fixed.

This presents a missed opportunity for Kentucky's environment as households see no motivation for reducing the
amount of energy provided from coal burning power plants that harm our air and water.

For these reasons I am asking that you reject LG&E's proposed rate increases.

andrew.melnykovych
Received



Nancy Givens
1108 Highland Way
Bowling Green, KY 40206



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00371 - LG&E rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:30:00 PM

Dear  Ms. Jamison:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Louisville Gas & Electric  Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00371. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00371

Thank you again for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Joy Jamison 
Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 9:28 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Reject LG&E's proposed rate increase (Case No 2016-00371)

Dear Public Service Commission,

I am writing you today to request that you reject LG&E's proposed rate increases (Case No 2016-00371). The jump
in flat-cost service fees is bad for both for families and our environment.  By seeking increased revenue through
service fees as opposed to usage fees LG&E is removing the cost incentives for consumers to reduce their energy
use.  Working families who are looking to reduce their monthly expenses by cutting back on their energy use will
see a fair drop on their utility bills for their efforts if cost increases are fixed.

This also presents a missed opportunity for Kentucky's environment as households see no motivation for reducing
the amount of energy provided from coal burning power plants that harm our air and water.

For these reasons I am asking that you reject LG&E's proposed rate increases.

Joy Jamison
5311 Bartonfield Ln
Louisville, KY 40219

andrew.melnykovych
Received



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00371 - LG&E rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:29:00 PM

Dear Dr. Mog:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Louisville Gas & Electric  Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00371. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00371

Thank you again for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Justin Mog 
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 5:45 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Reject LG&E's proposed rate increase (Case No 2016-00371)

Dear Public Service Commission,

As an LG&E customer and concerned citizen, I am writing today to request that you reject LG&E's proposed rate
increases (Case No 2016-00371). The jump in flat-cost service fees is bad for both for families and our
environment.  By seeking increased revenue through service fees as opposed to usage fees LG&E is removing the
cost incentives for consumers to reduce their energy use.  Working families who are looking to reduce their monthly
expenses by cutting back on their energy use will see a fair drop on their utility bills for their efforts if cost increases
are fixed.

This also presents a missed opportunity for Kentucky's environment as households see no motivation for reducing
the amount of energy provided from coal burning power plants that harm our air and water.

For these reasons I am asking that you reject LG&E's proposed rate increases.

Sincerely,
Dr. Justin Mog
800 Goullon Ct.
Louisville, KY 40204

andrew.melnykovych
Received



Justin Mog
800 Goullon Ct
Louisville, KY 40204



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00371 - LG&E rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:30:00 PM

Dear Ms. Mudd:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Louisville Gas & Electric  Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00371. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00371

Thank you again for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Amy Mudd 
Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 9:35 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Reject LG&E's proposed rate increase (Case No 2016-00371)

Dear Public Service Commission,

I am writing you today to request that you reject LG&E's proposed rate increases (Case No 2016-00371). The jump
in flat-cost service fees is bad for both for families and our environment.  By seeking increased revenue through
service fees as opposed to usage fees LG&E is removing the cost incentives for consumers to reduce their energy
use.  Working families who are looking to reduce their monthly expenses by cutting back on their energy use will
see a fair drop on their utility bills for their efforts if cost increases are fixed.

This also presents a missed opportunity for Kentucky's environment as households see no motivation for reducing
the amount of energy provided from coal burning power plants that harm our air and water.

For these reasons I am asking that you reject LG&E's proposed rate increases.

Sincerely,

Amy Mudd

Amy Mudd

andrew.melnykovych
Received



1640 Jaeger Ave
Louisville, KY 40205



From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: "BLL"
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00371 - LG&E rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:37:00 PM

Dear  Mr. Whiteley:
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Louisville Gas & Electric  Co. for an adjustment in
rates.
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2016-00371. It would be helpful if you
would please refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00371
 
Thank you again for your interest in this matter.
 
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 

From: BLL  
Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2016 2:08 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Why the rate increases
 
I just opened the mail from one of my shops, and saw the suggested rate increases.
 
To say I am puzzled would be quite the understatement. Natural Gas costs dropped almost 36%
from 2014 to 2015….how much of a decrease did we see then?
 
So far this year, the average delivered costs looks about the same as last year….what is the
justification for a rate increase…..
 
Ditto for electricity…..unsure the basis for this.
 
Please advise, but not with public utility speak, just tell me the truth.
 
This seems way high.

andrew.melnykovych
Received





From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case number 2016-00371 - LG&E rate case
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:36:00 PM

Dear Ms. Williams:

Thank you for your comments on the application of Louisville Gas & Electric  Co. for an adjustment in rates.

Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2016-00371. It would be helpful if you would please refer to it in
any further correspondence.

The application and other documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?case=2016-00371

Thank you again for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Mary Williams [
Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 11:49 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Reject LG&E's proposed rate increase (Case No 2016-00371)

Dear Public Service Commission,

I am writing you today to request that you reject LG&E's proposed rate increases (Case No 2016-00371). The jump
in flat-cost service fees is bad for both for families and our environment.  By seeking increased revenue through
service fees as opposed to usage fees LG&E is removing the cost incentives for consumers to reduce their energy
use.  Working families who are looking to reduce their monthly expenses by cutting back on their energy use will
see a fair drop on their utility bills for their efforts if cost increases are fixed.

This also presents a missed opportunity for Kentucky's environment as households see no motivation for reducing
the amount of energy provided from coal burning power plants that harm our air and water.

For these reasons I am asking that you reject LG&E's proposed rate increases.

Mary Williams
1140 Delor Ave
Louisville, KY 40217

andrew.melnykovych
Received



 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2016-00371

*Honorable Allyson K Sturgeon
Senior Corporate Attorney
LG&E and KU Energy LLC
220 West Main Street
Louisville, KENTUCKY  40202

*William May
Hurt, Deckard & May
The Equus Building
127 West Main Street
Lexington, KENTUCKY  40507

*Barry Alan Naum
Spilman Thomas & Battle, PLLC
1100 Brent Creek Blvd., Suite 101
Mechanicsburg, PENNSYLVANIA  17050

*Carrie M Harris
Spilman Thomas & Battle, PLLC
1100 Brent Creek Blvd., Suite 101
Mechanicsburg, PENNSYLVANIA  17050

*Carrie A Ross
Sheppard Mullin Richter & Hampton LLP
1300 I Street NW
11th Floor East
Washington, DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA  20005

*Don C A Parker
Spilman Thomas & Battle, PLLC
1100 Brent Creek Blvd., Suite 101
Mechanicsburg, PENNSYLVANIA  17050

*Emily W Medlyn
General Attorney
U.S. Army Legal Services Agency Regul
9275 Gunston Road
Fort Belvoir, VIRGINIA  22060

*Eileen Ordover
Legal Aid Society
416 West Muhammad Ali Boulevard
Suite 300
Louisville, KENTUCKY  40202

*Thomas J FitzGerald
Counsel & Director
Kentucky Resources Council, Inc.
Post Office Box 1070
Frankfort, KENTUCKY  40602

*Gregorgy T Dutton
Goldberg Simpson LLC
9301 Dayflower Street
Louisville, KENTUCKY  40059

*Gardner F Gillespie
Sheppard Mullin Richter & Hampton LLP
1300 I Street NW
11th Floor East
Washington, DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA  20005

*G. Houston Parrish
Labor Law Attorney
Office of the Staff Judge Advocate, B
50 3rd Avenue
Fort Knox, KENTUCKY  40121

*Jody Kyler Cohn
Boehm, Kurtz & Lowry
36 East Seventh Street
Suite 1510
Cincinnati, OHIO  45202

*Janice Theriot
Zielke Law Firm PLLC
1250 Meidinger Tower
462 South Fourth Avenue
Louisville, KENTUCKY  40202

*Honorable Kurt J Boehm
Attorney at Law
Boehm, Kurtz & Lowry
36 East Seventh Street
Suite 1510
Cincinnati, OHIO  45202

*Honorable Kendrick R Riggs
Attorney at Law
Stoll Keenon Ogden, PLLC
2000 PNC Plaza
500 W Jefferson Street
Louisville, KENTUCKY  40202-2828

*Kent Chandler
Assistant Attorney General
Office of the Attorney General Office of Rate
700 Capitol Avenue
Suite 20
Frankfort, KENTUCKY  40601-8204

*Lawrence W Cook
Assistant Attorney General
Office of the Attorney General Office of Rate
700 Capitol Avenue
Suite 20
Frankfort, KENTUCKY  40601-8204

*Honorable Lisa Kilkelly
Attorney at Law
Legal Aid Society
416 West Muhammad Ali Boulevard
Suite 300
Louisville, KENTUCKY  40202

*Laurence J Zielke
Zielke Law Firm PLLC
1250 Meidinger Tower
462 South Fourth Avenue
Louisville, KENTUCKY  40202

*Michael J O'Connell
Jefferson County Attorney
Brandeis Hall of Justince
600 West Jefferson St.,  Suite 2086
Louisville, KENTUCKY  40202



 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2016-00371

*Honorable Michael L Kurtz
Attorney at Law
Boehm, Kurtz & Lowry
36 East Seventh Street
Suite 1510
Cincinnati, OHIO  45202

*Honorable Matthew R Malone
Attorney at Law
Hurt, Deckard & May
The Equus Building
127 West Main Street
Lexington, KENTUCKY  40507

*Paul Werner
Sheppard Mullin Richter & Hampton LLP
1300 I Street NW
11th Floor East
Washington, DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA  20005

*Rebecca W Goodman
Assistant Attorney General
Office of the Attorney General Office of Rate
700 Capitol Avenue
Suite 20
Frankfort, KENTUCKY  40601-8204

*Honorable Robert C Moore
Attorney At Law
Stites & Harbison
421 West Main Street
P. O. Box 634
Frankfort, KENTUCKY  40602-0634

*Robert Conroy
LG&E and KU Energy LLC
220 West Main Street
Louisville, KENTUCKY  40202

*Louisville Gas and Electric Company
220 W. Main Street
P. O. Box 32010
Louisville, KY  40232-2010

*Louisville Gas and Electric Company
220 W. Main Street
P. O. Box 32010
Louisville, KY  40232-2010




